
Project scope

The Department of Transport and Main Roads is 
planning to upgrade the pedestrian underpass 
underneath the Warrego Highway at Plainland. 

This project involves replacing the exisiting pump, 
located in the underpass floor, with a larger dual 
system pump and a secondary back-up pump.

This will reduce the duration of closures due to flooding 
in wet weather events. This project is funded under the 
Queensland Government’s maintenance program at a 
cost of $100,000.

Construction impacts
Works will be undertaken from Monday 19 September 
2022 to Friday 30 September 2022, weather permitting.

The closure has been scheduled for the school holidays 
to reduce the impact on pedestrians. As there is 
no alternate pedestrian route to cross the Warrego 
Highway at Plainland, pedestrians will be required to 
seek an alternative travel method.

The works will be conducted between 6am and 6pm, 
Monday to Saturday. 

For more information
Phone:	 4639 0777
Email:	 DownsSWR.Office@tmr.qld.gov.au
Web:	 www.tmr.qld.gov.au
Post:	 Department of Transport and Main Roads 
	 Southern Queensland Region 
	 Locked Bag 1 
	 Warwick  Qld  4370

Site Manager (RoadTek)
Peter Mohr	0438 390 832
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Nearby residents and businesses may experience 
temporary construction noise and dust while the works 
are underway. 

The safety of pedestrians and bike riders is the 
department’s top priority. We thank you for your 
patience and understanding during the delivery 
of these important works and apologise for any 
inconvenience they may cause.

For up-to-date information on traffic disruptions, visit 
the QLDTraffic website at www.qldtraffic.qld.gov.au, 
call 13 19 40 or download the QLDTraffic app from the 
app store.


